
I attended the Power Gen exhibition in Las Vegas earlier this month. Lots of interest was shown in 
our products and new relationships were forged with colleagues in the industry. We look forward 
to further developments over the coming weeks. 

We recently posted on our web site our intention to gain representation on a global basis, we are 
pleased with the response and will continue to explore more possibilities in the near future. If you 
feel you may be suited to this roll we would like to hear from you. 

Quality and product development  never sleeps within our company and we have been working 
hard in these areas since the last newsletter. More exciting innovations will be announced soon.   

Over the past weeks we have secured further approvals from major organisations in the industry. 
We also have important approvals pending which we hope to secure in the near future. 

Our office based in Scotland is becoming more active with our sales 
of survey projects which we identify as a growth opportunity for our 
company. 

From everyone at DSS we wish all our suppliers and customers com-
pliments of the season and a prosperous 2018. 

Regards 

Patrick  

Patrick.wildblood@dynamicsupports.com         www.dynamicsupports.com 
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Products and Services 

 Hydraulic Snubbers 

 Rigid Struts 

 Dynamic Pipe Clamps 

 Structural Attachments 

 Calibrated test facility 

 Site Surveys 

 Bespoke Designs 

 FEA Design 
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For more informaƟon visit www.dynamicsupports.com  

 hƩps://youtu.be/uqkuZUXnX64 

A brief introducƟon to Hydraulic Snubbers. 
Please click on the link to view the video. 


